Katie Scanlon 429 Colonel Ledyard Highway Ledyard, CT 06339 July 14, 2022

Patty Riley
Town Clerk
Town of Ledyard
741 Colonel Ledyard Highway
Ledyard, CT 06339

Dear Ms. Riley:

It is with regret that I submit my resignation from the Ledyard Planning and Zoning Commission effective on July 22, 2022.

I am grateful for having had the opportunity to serve on the commission over the last few years, and although I am moving to East Lyme and starting my family, I will be interested to follow all the good work being done in Ledyard.

Sincerely

Katie Scanlon

Vice-Chair, Planning and Zoning

CC:

Tony Capone, Chair of the Planning and Zoning Commission Roxanne Maher, Admin. Assistant to the Town Council Naomi Rodriguez, Chair of the Ledyard DTC